
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
I hope you are well and enjoyed some quality family time over the summer break. 
  
I am writing to advertise our upcoming school open events. Over the next few weeks, we will 
be hosting a series of open mornings, starting at 9:30 am and concluding by 10:45am. These 
will be an opportunity for parents and students to hear a presentation from myself, before 
being taken on a student led tour of the school. Booking is required to attend open 
mornings which are taking place as follows: 
 

• Tuesday 24th September 

• Thursday 26th September 

• Wednesday 9th October 
  
To book onto an open morning please click here: 
  
Our main open event is our annual Open Evening which will take place on Wednesday 
2nd October. This will be an opportunity for parents and students to visit the school and talk 
with students, teachers, staff and subject leaders. Headteacher presentations will take place 
in the main school hall at 5:30pm and 7pm. There is no booking required to attend the Open 
Evening but for more information please visit our website here. 
 
River Academy opened its doors to students in September 2024 and our first intake of Year 
7s are settling into our wonderful brand new building very well indeed. Please do come and 
have a look at what we have to offer both at our Open Mornings and on our Open Evening 
when you can meet our wonderful staff and students.. 
  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Andy Hartley 

Headteacher 

 

  

7 Richfield Avenue, Reading, RG1 8EQ | 0118 929 6020 

  

    

  

https://forms.office.com/e/e5AzyamCSX
https://www.river-academy.co.uk/
https://www.river-academy.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/RiverAcReading
https://www.facebook.com/RiverAcReading
https://www.linkedin.com/company/river-academy-reading/


  

 
 
Kind Regards 

  
Sara Stevens 

Office Manager and Headteachers PA 

 
  
7 Richfield Avenue, Reading, RG1 8EQ | 0118 216 0400  
  

   

 
 
 
Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales under company number 
07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. 
 
This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any 
views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Maiden Erlegh Trust. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to 
anyone. 
 
Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. 
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